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MEMORANDUM FOR: Bill M. Morris, Director
Division of Regulatory Applications
Office of Regulatory Applications
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research

FROM: Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Safeguards and Transportation
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: NMSS REVIEW OF PROPOSED REVISIONS TO
10 CFR PART 71 DATED NOVEMBER 23, 1987 (NMSS 870794)

This is in response to your memorandum of December 10, 1987 requesting NMSS
concurrence in the proposed revision to 10 CFR Part 71.

We concur in the proposed changes and in forwarding the package to the EDO
for approval.

- vI
Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Safeguards and

Transportation, NMSS
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